BLACK & VEATCH

8400 Ward Parkway, PO. Box No. 8405, Kansas City, Missouri 64114, (913) 339-2000

Fort Pierce Utilities Authority B&V Project 16589
PSD Application for Unit 9 B&V File 32.0000
NOx Background Data July 19, 1890

FEDERAL EXPRESS

Florida Department of Environmental Regulation
Bureau of Air Quality

2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, Florida 323399-2400

Attention: Mr. Barry Andrews

Gentlemen:

Enclosed is a proposed agenda for our meeting Tuesday afternoon, July 24,
at 1:30 p.m. This meeting is scheduled to discuss repermitting of Unit 9
at the FPUA H. D. King Generating Station.

We currently expect Fort Pierce to be represented at the meeting by
Mr. Harry Schindehette, Director of Utilities for FPUA and Mr. Harry Lamb.

Black & Veatch will be represented by Jack Miller, John Cockran and me.
We appreciate your efforts to work this meeting into your schedule.
Very truly yours,
BLACK & VEATCH
Steven M. Day

lar
Enclosure

cc: Harry Schindehette - FPUA
Cleveland Holladay - FDER Tallahassee
Stephanie Brooks - FDER Southeast District



PROPOSED MEETING AGENDA
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL REGULATION
FORT PIERCE UTILITIES AUTHORITY
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA
JULY 24, 1990

I. INTRODUCTIONS
II. BACKGROUND OF LICENSING FOR THE H. D. KING
ELECTRIC GENERATING PLANT UNIT 9
III. DISCUSSION OF UNEXPECTED OPERATIONAL DEMANDS AT THE H. D. KING
ELECTRIC GENERATING PLANT UNITS 6-8
Iv. DISCUSSION OF PROPOSED REPERMITTING OF UNIT 9 TO REMOVE
OPERATIONAL RESTRICTIONS ON UNITS 6-8
A. MODELING (PSD & NAAQS)
B.  BACT ANALYSIS
C. OTHER
V. PROPOSED SCHEDULE FOR REPERMITTING OF UNIT 8
VI. DER COMMENTS
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